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SATURDAY, DECEMBER 12, 1936.

The following Notification is published.

By command,

N. L. SMITH,
Colonial Secretary.

CoLONIAL SECRETARY’S DEPARTMENT.

No. 980.—It is hereby notified that Monday, 14th December, 1936, being the
birthday of His Majesty King George VI, will be observed as a general holiday.

The Imports and Exports Department will be open for the purpose of Revenue
collection and issue of permits only from 9 a.m. to 12 Noon.

Tt is further notified that His Excellency the Governor has been pleased to exclude
the Magistrates from the observation of this holiday.

N. L. Suirs,

Colonial Secretary.

12th December, 1936.
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